
The issue with the Volunteer Form link in the email below is resolved and the link is operational again to 
complete and submit a volunteer form if you desire to become a candidate for election to the Advisory 
Committee.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 

 

要阅读此函的简体中文版，请点击这里。 
要閱讀此函的繁體中文版，請按這裡。 
本文書を日本語でお読みになりたい方は、こちらをクリックしてください。 
 
 
19 November 2018 
 
Re: Advisory Committee Elections 
  
Dear Marriott Vacation Club, Asia Pacific Club Member: 
 
Pursuant to the Fourth Amended and Restated Club Constitution of the Marriott Vacation Club, Asia Pacific 
(the “Club”), two (2) member positions must be elected in 2019, each to serve on the Advisory Committee for 
a three (3) year term. 
 
Any Club Member desiring to become a candidate for election to the Advisory Committee must complete and 
submit a Volunteer Form to the Club.  To access the form, click on the “Volunteer Form” link in this letter and 
you will be directed to vacationclubap.com, where you will be prompted to log in using your 
vacationclubap.com user ID and password.  If you don’t have an account, click “Create an Account.”  If you 
have an account and encounter challenges logging in, click “Forgot Password or User Name” on the website.   
 
For additional assistance accessing the online form, please contact Asia Member Services by email at 
memberservicesap@vacationclub.com or by phone at +65 6877 6088.  Full contact information can be found 
at vacationclubap.com/contactus.jsp. 
 
Your obligation would be to attend at least two meetings annually, one of which may occur by telephone.  For 
any in-person meetings, reasonable expenses incurred for travel will be reimbursed by the Club pursuant to the 
Club Manager’s then-current reimbursement policy.  Members who are in default of any of their obligation 
under the Club Governing Documents are ineligible to serve on the committee. 
 
Among other duties, the Advisory Committee is responsible for recommending the approval or rejection of the 
Club’s annual operating budget, including funding for the management of Club Resorts and the Club upkeep, 
maintenance and repair of the Club inventory. 
 
As the Advisory Committee consists of Club Members of many different nationalities, it is important to 
understand that English has been selected as the common language of the Advisory Committee.   
 
To be considered, your form must be completed and returned by January 1, 2019. 
 
If you would like further information about the opportunity to serve on the Advisory Committee, please 
contact me by phone at 00 65 98375061or by email at ignacio.munoz@vacationclub.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ignacio Muñoz 
Regional Resort Operations, Asia Pacific 
Marriott Vacations Worldwide 
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